
 

 
 
 
 
12th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Christmas Appeal 2024 - w/c Monday, 2nd December 
 

Hebrews 13:16 says 
 

“.do not forget to do good and to share with others, for with such sacrifices God is pleased.” 
 

We are again putting this into practice by supporting St Francis Foodbank and Salvation 
Army Vine Food Bank, New Addington by providing help for the those in our community who 
are struggling with the cost of living and supermarket food prices.  
 

We are again asking that every member of our school community donates one (or more) 
items to support the Christmas Appeal, which will take place the w/c Monday, 2nd December. 
Donated items will be collected by Form Tutors throughout the week.  We do not of course 
want this appeal to be a burden therefore, donated items can be simple and inexpensive 
tinned items such as, tin of tomatoes or a jar of pasta sauce, however St Francis and The 
Vine make ‘Christmas Hampers’ for their customers, so if you are able to donate an item for 
a ‘’Christmas Hamper’ such as a box of chocolates, Christmas pudding etc. it would be 
gratefully received. 
 

We trust that you will join us in supporting our Christian ethos and in helping others who are 
in need. 
 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with our Christmas Appeal.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Mr Archer 
 

Mr Archer Head of Religious Studies and Christian Leaders 

Items must have a ‘best before’ date of at least the 
end of January 2025 


